
McGuffey School’s Celebration of the Arts 2023 

 
Please join us at McGuffey PK-8 School on Wednesday, 

May 10th for some hands-on fun that celebrates the arts.  We 
have several music, art, craft activities and photo ops planned for 

our families, including a free picnic dinner.    
 

The hands-on activities and dinner will take place from 
4:00-5:30pm.  At 6:00pm all guests are invited to join us in 

our gymnasium for the 6th, 7th and 8th grade 
Band & Choir Concert.   

 
Families must RSVP for this event.  When you arrive, you will 
receive tickets for each activity and the dinner.  All children 

must be accompanied by an adult at all times.  You may RSVP 
either by responding to this email 

(cynthia.mccoy@neomin.org) or by calling one of the 
secretaries at the school (330-675-6980).  RSVPs must be 

received before Monday, May 8th at noon. 
 

We hope you can join us for this fun family event at 
McGuffey PK-8 School. 


